18/06/2024, 14:17

BS-X01661-754919985 / 59C RIVER RD - Requesting for Code, Permit

From: Lynn Miller <Imiller@townofrutland.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 7:23 PM
hleaming@rutlandma.gov

Subject: Re: BS-X01661-754919985 / 59C RIVER RD - Requesting for Code, Permit

You don't often get email from lmiller@townofrutland.org. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello

| left you a message yesterday. There are no outstanding issues that we are aware of at this
time. There are no outstanding permits.

Lynn

Lynn Miller
Administrative Assistant
Vaccine Coordinator
Board of Health

250 Main Street
Rutland, MA 01543
508-886-4100 x 3012

Fax: 508-886-2929

https://outlook.office.com/mail/id/AAQKAGZmNjQOZjIhLWY4ZTYtNDMzYi1hZmYwLWFkMzImOGFiZjhhYWAQAEdljcJvxQJIVETxUS%2FKfr4%3D 1/3
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Richard Stevens
Health Agent
774-314-5672

Health_Agent@townofrutland.org

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 6:40 AM
To: hleaming@rutlandma.gov <hleaming@rutlandma.gov>; Lynn Miller <Imiller@townofrutland.org>

Subject: RE: BS-X01661-754919985 / 59C RIVER RD - Requesting for Code, Permit

https:



18/06

https://outlook.office.com/mail/id/AAQKkAGZmNjQOZjIhLWY4ZTYtNDMzYi1hZmYwLWFkMzImOGFiZjhhYWAQAEdljcJvxQJIVETxUS%2FKfr4%3D 3/3



